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 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) Workshop at Public Library 
 

  
(Nacogdoches, TX) – Stephen F. Austin State University’s Financial Aid staff will 

present a free workshop for high school juniors and seniors about the F​ree Application 

for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) at the Nacogdoches Public Library on Tuesday, April 

9th at 5:30 pm. 

SFASU staff will present information about the FAFSA, important deadlines, and 

will assist families with beginning their online applications. Families should bring a copy 

of their 2017 federal tax returns, W-2s, and social security numbers. The program is ideal 

for high school seniors and their families, although the information presented will also be 

helpful for high school juniors.The program is free and no registration is required. For 

more information, please call library staff at (936) 559-2970. 
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